THE WHITE HOUSE WASHINGTON

December 9, 1975

PERSONAL

Dear Mr. Tabakian:

Thank you very much for the magnificent tapestry which you so thoughtfully sent. I deeply appreciate the considerable time and effort you and your family devoted to designing and weaving this gift for me, and it shall serve as a constant reminder of your friendship.

Mrs. Ford joins with me in the hope that every happiness will be yours in the years ahead.

Sincerely,

Mr. Haroutiun Tabakian

Apartment 17 1818 North Kingsley Drive Los Angeles, California 90027

